
Caseville Township Planning Commission  
April 4, 2023 
 
Meeting called to order at :30mp.m. by Doug Gates.  
 
Present:  Doug Grates, Chairperson 
   Jerry Platko, Secretary  
   Bob Whitefoot 
   Kathy Wroblewski  
   Michelle Stirrett. Recording Secretary  
 
Absent: Ron George, Charles Morden, Gail Atkins.  
 
Motion by Wroblewski second by Whitefoot to approve the February 7, 2023 minutes. Motion carried.  
 
Board Liaison Report:  Platko reported that the Board renewed the garbage contract with Emterrra and 
approved the sale of a Township lot on White Sands Drive.  
 
Election of Officers:  Tabled to May when more members present. Grates would prefer someone else to 
take the Chairperson’s position.  
 
Planning and Zoning Workshop: Grates and Whitefoot attended a workshop sponsored by Michigan 
Association of Planners. It was suggested at the workshop that members start looking at a plan to 
balance the need for growth and to promote environmental health. Capital Improvement plans were 
also suggested (pocket parks, etc.). Questioned how the site plan review process is conducted. It was 
suggested a topic be discussed at every meeting with solar being the topic for the May meeting.  
 
Public Comments; None.  
 
Board Comments:   
 
Wroblewski:  Questioned the progress on the Master Plan.  
 
Platko:  Discuss survey requirements when presenting a site plan.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 2:15 p.m.  
 
 
 
 
Michelle Stirrett 
Recording Secretary  
 
 
 
 
 
 


